Manor Primary School

Newsletter 7



Parents Evenings

We look forward to seeing all our parents and carers next week at Parents Evenings. Some appointments are still available to book on Monday 16th October or Wednesday 18th October.

Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate any school age children due to the volume of parents in the building and we do not have facilitates to look after your child.

Please do not be offended if you bring your child to parents evening and staff are unable to look after them for you.



There are no after schools clubs of Monday or Wednesday next week due to parents evening.

All other clubs will run as normal.



As you may be aware, children year 4 take part in a Multiplication Check during the Summer term.

Miss Hampshire and Mr Brown would like to invite year 4 parents to a short workshop about the multiplication check on Thursday 23rd November at 2.30pm in the school hall.

More details will be sent after half term.



This week we have received a number of complaints again from residents and have been contacted by the police about parking. Parents and carers continue to park across residents drives and on pavements which means our families are having to walk in the road which is not safe. Residents' drives have been blocked and when parent and carers have been asked to move, they have be subjected to verbal abuse.

The police have said that moving forward if parents are parked illegally, they will be issued with a fixed penalty fine and residents have been informed that any form of abuse should be reported to the police.

If you have any concerns about parking around our school, please email your concerns to parkingservices@wolverhampton.gov.uk